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MEMORANDUM 

Trustees 

William Bain 

Linda Minarik 

William L. Westenbarger 

Sharilynn K. Willette 

RE: Closure of Flushing Township Office on 

Monday, AP-ril 1 O, 2023 

The office of the Cha1ier Township of Flushing will be closed 

on Monday, April 10, 2023 for in-service training. We will 

reopen on Tuesday, April 11, 2023 with our normal business 

hours of 8:00 am - 6:00 pm. We appreciate your understanding 
and have the drop box located to the right of the door for any 

items that need to be received by the office staff. 


